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Dear Friends, °

s | prepared to write this newsletter, I realized that this is the

last one that I will write as President of the Goshen Garden

Club. My term of office will be completed at the end of
December. | must say that I have truly enjoyed serving in this
position. It’s been a pleasure working with Vice-President Kathy
Jorgensen. Kathy had the very difficult and time-consuming responsi-
bility of arranging for speakers and trips for the past two years. She
did a wonderful job! Treasurer Barbara Stone went above and beyond
her term to help out. Assistant Treasurer, Susanne Ainsworth, was
there to help out with finances whenever we needed her. Secretary
Kathy Williams always presented us with her excellent minutes.
It certainly was a great help, and reassurance, that past presidents,
Carl Contadini, Marilyn Shull and Betty Cosgrove and Shirley
Pedone were there to offer their experience and advice for special
issues.

Our entire Executive Board worked together to ensure that things
were done properly and to benefit and enrich the club. We discussed
issues in a variety of matters, from how we should best contribute to
the community and increase our membership, to the size of coffee
cups.

I have often commented to the membership about how impressed
I am with the members of our club. They are very generous with their
time and willing to participate in our committees and undertakings.
We have so many creative and talented people who are happy to share
their time and expertise with the group. As a group, we have many
wonderful gardeners who inspire and educate us. Above all, our mem-
bers are friendly, concerned about other members and happen to be
great cooks. This last item helps to make our monthly luncheons
always a surprise and a treat!

As the last of the autumn leaves fall, we have some exciting
functions to look forward to. Our Fall Fundraiser, ‘Button Up Your
Overcoat’, at the Torrington Country Club on November 9th, promises
to be an exciting and pleasant afternoon. Styles and fashion advice
from The Workshop in Litchfield, and our very own models, should
prove to be a lot of fun. Michael Berkeley and his music will lift the
spirits and make the afternoon lively. Co-chairs for the event Kate
Pease and Barbara Pappalardo, and their amazing committees, have
been hard at work to make the event a huge success.



Our Holiday Luncheon, December 5th,
also at the Torrington Country Club, will
get us all in the holiday spirit. It’s a great
day to enjoy ourselves and prepare for the
beauty and festivity of the season.

At the Holiday Luncheon we will also

Kathe Skibisky — Treasurer, Kathy Wil-
liams — Assistant Treasurer.

Thank you so much for your support
and cooperation over the past two years!
The continuous generosity of your time,
advice and your enthusiasm for our proj-

ects are what help to make the Goshen
Garden Club so special and unique!

Thanks,

Dolores

install our new officers for the 2014-2016
years. I, as | know all of us do, wish our
new Executive Officers the best: Anne
Gustafson — President, Dale Lynch — Vice
President, Victoria Brown — Secretary,

Thursday, December 05, 2013

We will once again celebrate with an end of
the year Luncheon at the Torrington Country
Club. You have 3 choices of entrées. If you
desire a gluten free or vegetarian entrée
please make that clear on the bottom of
your check. Send checks to Kathy Jorgensen,
PO Box 91, Goshen, CT by November 22,
2013 with your entrée choice clearly noted on
the bottom of your check. Make checks payable
to The Goshen Garden Club.

Goshen Garden Club Holiday
Luncheon

11:30 -3:00 @ The Torrington
Country Club Banquet Room

$25.00

Speaker: Tovah Martin

You have a choice of:

1) Roasted Salmon w/sherry Leek sauce over Risotto w/ grilled
asparagus

2) Chicken coq au vin w/whipped potato & grilled asparagus
3) Grilled Sirloin w/wild mushrooms carmelized onions & cognac
sauce w/whipped potato & grilled asparagus

These entrées will be served with Italian Wedding Soup, Cesar Salad,
Rolls. Dessert will be finger sized pastries shared at the table.
Tea, Coffee & Soda is included. There will be a Cash Bar.

We will also be collecting monetary donations and canned goods for FISH at the luncheon.




December’s Holiday Luncheon Speaker

Tovah Martin’s program “Small w! She is one of America’s favorite gar-
Worlds” will be both entertaining and deners and I hope you will help me to
informative. We will enjoy her vast welcome her with our enthusiasm for
knowledge on terraviums and her gardening.

designing ideas for these small gardening See you there!
worlds. Her new book The New Terrarium Thanks,

will be on sale at the [uncheon. Ka,fhy JO‘V'Q»?/VMS@V\/

Join the Team....It’s Fun....I’s Rewarding

O ur Horticultural Therapy volunteers will say ;Ionz;ultumLEZemgy : 2 PM
“It’s a wonderful experience working together uesaays an ursaays a

to make a difference in the lives of many ", ;15: dT]l“lfeS:;gy gtoilifiglc};:;oo ds

3rd Tuesday Valerie Manor

2nd Thursday Rose Haven

3rd Thursday Paradigm Healthcare
4th Thursday Torrington Rehab

JudiArmstrong

Why not join us...for more information call
Judi Armstrong at (860) 491-9922 or
jarml4(@optonline.net.

The color of springtime
s inthe Aowers; Next Newsletter Deadline
7 Deadline for anything that anyone wants in the
the color of winter Feb. March, April Newsletter is January 20, 2013.
i invthe imagination. Please email information with any pictures to
R Kathy Carboni at katherine.carboni@ gmail.com
Terri Guillemets

Membership

Welcome to our Six New Members;

Catherine Leidigh Kathe Skibisky

16 Bueford Court, Goshen, CT 06756 63 Deepwood Drive, Torrington, CT 06790
(860) 866-7016 (860) 485-3145

cdleidigh@earthlink.net kathe skibisky @sbcglobal .net

Ise Meyer Gail Cassidy

108 Mountainview Drive, Harwinton, CT 06791 12 Pine Hill Road, Burlington, CT 06013
(860) 485-1386 (860) 675-3278 and (860) 878-9644
marie_luise_meyer@sbcglobal .net gmacassidy @hotmail .com

Joyce Bellamy Marianne Stilson

100 Bartholomew Hill, Goshen, CT 06756, 25 Cornwall Drive, Goshen, CT 06756

(860)491-2624 (860) 491-1143 masbythesea@optonline.net




Shakespear’s Garden

Succulent Work Shop August 1st

Photos by Kathy Carboni

Don’t Forget to "
«
Button Up Your Overcoat

Our Fall Fundraiser luncheon and style show is on November 9th at the Torrington Country Club.
For tickets call Sue Schnurr 860-491-9071 or Cathy Thoms 860-618-2080

Victoria Brown is on hiatus and will be back with more “Garden Rambles” in the February newsletter.







